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Here at His Nesting Place Maternity Home our corridors 
echo with the sounds of precious new life, little lives born 
because our home is open for the mothers to turn to and 
give birth instead of turning to the abortion clinic. My heart 
wants to see all abortions outlawed in our country. Every 
baby ever conceived by God should be given her or his 
opportunity to fulfill God’s purpose on earth. Hundreds of 
children are spared being aborted every year because 
of your prayers and financial help to His Nesting Place. 
For that we can remain at His Nesting Place, A great light 
house! His “beacon” to guide women to choose life! For 
this we say Thank You for helping make this possible. 

May your family experience the very best Christmas ever 
and know you are so loved by our Lord and Savior Jesus 
Christ and we love and appreciate you so much! 

On behalf of all our mothers and their children born and 
yet to be born, staff, and ourselves, Drs. Al and Judy, 
God bless you and thank you. Have a wonderful and very 
Merry Christmas!

Dr. Al and Judy

Luke 2:11 

For today in the city of David there has been born for you 
a Savior, who is Christ the Lord.
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Merry Christmas

Year End Giving….

Here’s ways that you may consider in helping support His 
Nesting Place….

Remember donations to His Nesting Place are tax-deducible

1. A generous end of the year gift will be deeply appreciated. 

2. A Financial Donation on a monthly basis via our web-
site www.hisnestingplace.org. We accept Visa, MC, and 
American Express or checks. (Mail your checks in before 
December 31, 2013).

Proverbs 24:10-12 (NLT)

If you fail under pressure, your strength is too small.
Rescue those who are unjustly sentenced to die; save them 
as they stagger to their death.
Don’t excuse yourself by saying, “Look, we didn’t know.”
For God understands all hearts, and He sees you.
He who guards your soul knows you knew.
He will repay all people as their actions deserve.

I wonder

I wonder what I would have been if I had lived my life and not have 
fallen to the fate of the killer’s knife.

Would I have been a teacher helping others learn, or maybe a fine 
doctor filled with God’s concern?

Would I have been a prophet used by God above to warn the 
people of this world to turn back to His love?

I never felt my mother’s touch, or saw my father’s face. They 
thought I was a creature that brought them such disgrace.

I never held a rattle or hugged a teddy bear. 
When I was led to slaughter, so few seemed to care.

I wonder if I might have lived if more had heard my voice and 
spoken up on my behalf and given me a choice.

My blood cries out with millions more a sad and mournful song.
While so few seem to question, “Where have the children gone?”

Dr. Al & Judy Howard
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Chreshaunda “Chris” Testimony - It’s not about “me.”

We first met Chris at our Pregnancy Help 
Center in March 2013 when she came in 
for a free pregnancy test. Vianey was able 
to share with me her desperate situation 
and how urgent it was for us to move her 
right into His Nesting Place. She said 
she’d never heard a client scream and 
cry so loud! Chris said, “What am I going 
to do? If my dad finds out I’m pregnant, 
he’ll kill me. I have to have an abortion!”

Vianey calmed Chris’s 
stormy, panicked and 
frightened mind by 
reassuring her she 
could move right to our 
maternity home. That 
very day she came to the 
Pregnancy Help Center 
is the day she moved 
into the home and here 
is Chris’s testimony in 
her own words.
 
My name is Chreshaunda Ward and I 
am 22 years old. Before I came to His 
Nesting Place my life was scrambled 
and so messed up. My mother and 
father were both drug addicts and I was 
removed from them and raised from 
the age of 6 to 15 in dozens of different 
foster and group homes. I always 
longed for true love from a stable family. 
Eventually I moved in with my dad but 
couldn’t live there because his girlfriend 
was mistreating me so I ended up 

Merry Christmas
You Are Cordially Invited to

His Nesting Place 30th Annual Open House
Babies & Toddlers 0-4

• Clothes (all sizes)
• Diapers (all sizes)
• Sleepwear, slippers, socks
• Shoes
• Baby Toys
• Books, Games, Videos

Boys & Girls 5-17

• Clothes (all sizes)
• Modest Fashion (girls)
• Dress pants (boys)
• Socks, T-shirts, Jackets, Sweaters
• Board Games, Video Games
• Devotional Books or Bibles
• Gift Certificates
• Toys

Mothers

• Mothers favorite gifts are always restaurant and store gift 
cards: Walmart, Target , Mc Donald’s, Lakewood, Macy’s, 
JC Penney’s, etc. 

• Clothes (dress pants, jeans, dresses all sizes)
• Jackets, Sweaters, Scarves, & Gloves
• Socks, Slippers, & Sweat Outfits
• One Year Bibles and Regular Bibles
• Bath Products, Blow Dryers, Curling Irons
• Vacuums
• CD Players, Radios, Christian DVD’s or CD’s

Financial Donations Are Always Appreciated!

• Take a tour of the Maternity Home
• Meet the moms currently residing at HNP and their children
• See our Pregnancy Help Center 
• Hear uplifting testimonies and an opportunity to meet Dr. Al 

and Judy Howard and working staff
• A chance to volunteer (we always need gift wrappers)

Enjoy Fellowship And Delicious Refreshment!

For more information call Diana Cattani or Glorisha Hughes 
at (562) 422-2137 ext 230 or 238

Christmas Gift Ideas

Every year during the holiday season, we depend on caring 
individuals to help us provide a joyous and Christ-filled 
holiday for the mothers and children of His Nesting Place. 
We truly appreciate your expressions of love. Here is our 
Christmas gift suggestions list. May God truly bless you! 
Thank you so much!

Date: December 14, 2013
Time: 10:00 am to 3:00 pm
Location: 350 E. Market Street, Long Beach, CA 90805

Please consider sponsoring one of our mothers and her 
children or simply bring some unwrapped gifts to our ministry 
on or before our Open House. Anything you can do will be 
greatly appreciated!

homeless. When my boyfriend found out 
I was pregnant he tried to talk me into an 
abortion. Even now I have nothing to do 
with him. 

I know a hundred percent that the Lord 
led me to His Nesting Place. I look back 
and don’t even know how I found this 
place other than a miracle! When I came 
in, Vianey made me feel so welcome 
and comfortable. She gave me the 

assurance I could be a 
good mother. When I had 
no support elsewhere, 
His Nesting Place came 
to my rescue.

Today I am so grateful I 
could live at His Nesting 
Place. It was here I 
experienced firsthand 
the real unconditional 

love of God. My eyes were opened to 
believe not everyone’s out to take from 
me or take advantage of me. I could see 
the staff’s love and support and how 
much they wanted me to succeed. I have 
gained so much understanding that it’s 
not about “me.” I’m not living for “myself” 
anymore! My desire is to go to school 
to become a compassionate social 
worker and a help to children who’ve 
been like me, going from one foster 
family to another. My son Christian was 
born October 23, 2013 at Long Beach 
Memorial Hospital. 

Judy and Vianey with Chreshaunda “Chris” Ward

Please make your donation payable to His Nesting Place.

Credit card donations require a minimum of $25.00 
Please use envelope provided.

Change of
Address

700 Life-Giving 
Partners


